Charles H. Norman, lll, D.D.S.
President

Dr. Charles H. Norman was installed as the president of the American Dental Association
(ADA) in November 2013.

Dr. Norman served as the Sixteenth District Trustee of the ADA. He is a past president of the
North Carolina Dental Association, and served as chair of the ADA Council on Dental Practice,
the Well Being Committee and the Dental Practice Indicators Committee. He was also a
member of the ADA Committee to Study Alternative Pathways for Dental Hygiene Training and
a member of the CODA monitoring committee.

Dr. Norman served as a delegate to the ADA House of Delegates for 14 years prior to his
election to the ADA Board of Trustees. As a trustee, he served on the Strategic Planning and
Finance committees of the board and was also a member of the Pension Committee. He served
as the ADA's president elect from 2012 to 2013. In addition, he was a member of the Board of
the American Dental Association Foundation.

A graduate of the University of North Carolina School of Dentistry, Dr. Norman is a former
president of the Dental Foundation of the UNC School of Dentistry, where he served as vice
chair of the now completed capital campaign for the new Dental Science Building.

Dr. Norman practices general dentistry in Greensboro, North Carolina with his son, Dr. Matt
Norman.



